
 

 

31st  Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                                   November 5, 2017 

Diocesan Prayer for Vocations 

Father Almighty, 

as part of your divine plan 

you have created us for some definite purpose. 

bestow your grace upon us to know the path 

you have designed for us in this life 

and help us to respond with an unconditional “Yes.” 

Make our diocese, parishes, homes and hearts 

fruitful ground for Your gift of vocations. 

May we your faithful, especially our young people, 

respond to Your call with courage and zeal. 

Inspire among our men a desire and the strength to be 

good and holy priests. 

 

Bless us with an abundance of consecrated religious, 

permanent deacons, lay ecclesial ministers, and those 

called to a chaste single life. 

Sanctify the union of man and woman as one in mar-

riage 

so that they may be a sign of Christ’s love for His 

Church. 

Through the intercession of Mary our Blessed Mother, 

we offer our prayer for vocations to You, Father, 

in union with the Holy Spirit, 

through Christ our Lord. Amen 
 

The Call to the Priesthood, Diaconate, and Religious Life:  When you least expect it. 
 

I remember the first time I ever thought of becoming a priest. I was in the third 
grade here at Our Lady of Peace School.  My third grade teacher was Sr. Elizabeth 
Ann; the pastor was Msgr.Paul Marceau and the parochial vicar was Fr. John   
Summers.   The day was a normal class day with the exception that Fr. Summers 
was teaching our religion class that particular day.   Being my usual good self - for 
some unknown reason Fr. Summers called me to the front of the room.  He told me 
to take a seat on the floor by the side of the desk.  Again, I can’t even imagine what 
would have possessed him to single me out – it surely couldn’t have been that I was 
– not paying attention – or goofing off.   
Anyway, I remember watching him from the side of the desk teaching – and it was 
then and there that I thought, “I want to be a priest like him.”  From that day       
forward the priesthood was always in the back of my mind – sometime way in the 
back of it – but never really absent.  
There were times I tried to forget about it- in fact there were days I tried to bury it – 
but somehow the thought really never left 

for very long. In high school it resurfaced even in the midst of numerous           
distractions. Other vocation options were thought about, but the vocation to the 
priesthood was always present. Through it all, I believe that the Lord was calling 
and leading me - sometimes along really crooked paths.   
On the day of my ordination I remember walking up the aisle feeling at peace with 
where God had led me. Today, I still am at peace, and can truthfully say that I 
have never regretted a day that I have been a priest.  Each day has its challenges, 
but each day is filled with an inner joy and peace – not ever knowing what God 
has planned on any particular day.  
With our prayers and example as a community – maybe one of our community 

here at Christ the Servant – will come to hear God’s call – and will find a similar 

peace and joy,  in serving the Lord in the priesthood, diaconate, or the religious 

life. LGaetano 



 

 

Liturgy 
“As Servants of Christ, through the various Liturgical Ministries, we offer our gifts to one  
another with the mutual kindness and respect, providing and enhancing opportunities for prayerful worship and 

celebration.”  Liturgy Pastoral Secretary: Chris Thomas ŎƊǘƘƻƳŀǎмϪŀǧΦƴŜǘ ƻǊ Mike Reed mreed 
@christtheservantparish.org   

Christ the Servant Parish                                                                                                                    Canton, OH 

Rite of Christian Initiation ( RCIA ) and full initiation into the Church .  
 
Please keep our current families and individuals seeking full  
communion with the Church in your prayer.  Presently, we have 17     
individuals ( 6 adults ; 2 high school students; 5 middle school age    
children ( 5-8 grade); 4 - preschool -3 grade)  
 
Each Catechumen, Candidate, or Family has a parish mentor (s).  Please 
keep all in you prayer as they all in journey in faith toward Easter here at 
Christ the Servant.  
 
Msgr. Lew  

Statewide  
Day of Eucharistic Adoration for Vocations  
As the Catholic Church throughout the United States celebrates  

National Vocation Awareness Week ð November     
5-11, 2017 

Catholic parishes across the State of Ohio will be united as one voice in prayer for an increase in priestly and 
religious vocations on: 

 

Wednesday, November 8, 2017 
Eucharistic Adoration will be offered in Stark County   

at the following places and times: 
 

County    Place                   Times 

Stark       St. Joseph ð Massillon      9:00 am ð 3:00 pm 
      Sts. Phillip and James ð Canal Fulton   12:00 pm ð 1:00 pm 
       Walsh University Chapel ð North Canton    8:00 pm ð 9:00 pm  

 

Special booklets of prayer and reflection will be offered at most locations. 
For more information contact:  

Office of Vocations  
Diocese of Youngstown  

330-744-8451  
cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org  

ñBehind and before every vocation to the priesthood or to the 
consecrated life there is always the strong and  intense prayer 
of someone: a grandmother, a  
grandfather, a mother, a father, a community ... Vocations 
are born in prayer and from prayer; and only through prayer 
can they persevere and bear fruit.òð Pope Francis 

mailto:cftthomas1@att.net


 

 

Mass Intentions 
Tuesday November 7 
9:00 AM Dolores Cugino by Gary Cugino 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Wednesday November 8                                                   
9:00 AM Faculty, Staff and Students of OLOP 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Thursday November 9                                                
9:00AM Living and Deceased Members of Christ the 
Servant Parish                                                                        

Friday November 10                                                              
9:00 AM  Nancy Leasure by Agatha Schafer 

                                                                                             
Saturday November 11                                                       
4:30 PM  Elia Ciancone by Sonia Pasqualucci                                                                     

                                                                                                                             
Sunday November 12                                                         
9:00 AM Josephine Zeno by John & Joanne Friedman                                                                             
11:00 AM  Angelina Antonelli by Anna Marie Wilson & 
Family                                                                                   
Del Alessandrini by Family                                                                                                  
6:30PM  Living and Deceased Members of Christ the 
Servant Parish   
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RCIA  

Please return the following information to the parish office or place in the      

collection basket   

 

I am interested in the RCIA   

Name__________________________________________ 

Address________________________________________ 

              _______________________________________ 

Contact :  Email or Phone: ___________________________________________________  

First Reconciliation Parent Meeting 
Parents whose children are making their First Reconciliation will gather for a mandatory parent 
meeting on Sunday, November 12th  
from 9:15-10:45am in the Art Room.   
All students in the parish school of religion AND Our Lady of Peace school, preparing for the 
sacrament will meet collectively in room 4 during the same time. 

Baptism Class 
There will be a baptism class Tuesday November 14th at 6:00pm in the lower level rectory meeting room. 
For more information contact Jim Naegeli 330.452.2202 

Hamilton Forum presents  
REV. RONALD J. NUZZI, Ph. D. Senior Director, The Alliance for Catholic Education (ACE) Sponsored by the 
Norte Dame Club of Canton  "Only the Strong Can Be Gentle: Toward Spirituality for Leadership” The world of 
politics and business has certain expectations for leadership. The Catholic tradition, including the Scriptures, the 
life of Jesus, and the example of the saints, is instructive about a Catholic approach to leadership. Those with au-
thority over others at work or at home can bless their life situations by developing a spirituality that is oriented to 
leadership. 
THURSDAY, NOV. 9TH AT 7:00 PM No reservations needed 
 



 

 

Parish Life 
Parish Life Pastoral Area Mission Statement 

As servants of Christ, through the various Parish Life ministries, we offer our gifts to one another with mutual 

kindness and respect, providing and enhancing diverse opportunities for fellowship, mutual support and ministry 
to our Parish community, led by Christ’s example of hospitality and inclusiveness.”  Parish Life Pastoral Secre-
tary: Andrew Sarachman acsarachman@christtheservantparish.org  
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Christ the Servant Parish has a gift for you! Get 
FORMED Now! 

Itôs EASY and FREE to Register! 

Visit formed.org with a web browser 

Click on Register (lower right of page) 

Enter Parish Access Code:WMP46W 
Enter your email and create a password 

(you need this to login later) 

Enjoy and share with others in our local  

Community!  

St. Giuseppe Moscati Doctor to the Poor is the  

recommended movie for this week 

St. Thomas Aquinas High School is having a 7th grade 
day on Monday, November 6th from 9:00am -11:00am 
 
Experience the Day as an Aquinas Knight! 
Participate in Math, Science, Language Arts,  History, 
Art & Music classroom projects! 
Our STA Student 
Ambassadors will 
answer any      
questions you may 
have. 
 
Please RSVP by No-
vember 3rd to  

jaams@youngstowndiocese.org or call 330.875.1631 

Angel Tree Bake Sale 
will be this weekend on   
November 4 & 5. Baked goods 
will be available for 
 purchase after the Saturday 4:30 
pm Mass and Sunday 9:00 am 
and 11:00am Masses. 
 

Tree of Giving 
 Once again, it’s time to get into the Christmas 
Spirit and start thinking about the annual parish Tree of 
Giving.  This project helps Our Lady of Peace students, 
Catholic Charities, Stark County Parent-Project, Teen 
Ministry and Angel Tree.  Requests will be on the tree the 
weekends of Nov. 11-12th and 18th-19th. 
 The green mittens are requests for OLOP         
students.  Students may request gym uniforms which are 
purchased through the school for ($30.00).  If you would 
like to contribute to the purchase of a gym uniform, take 
the tag from the tree and place the tag along with your 
donation in an envelope.  Place the envelope labeled    
Uniform Donation/Giving Tree in the Offertory           
Collection Basket. 
 If you don’t like to shop or can’t get out, but 
would like to make a 
donation that is  
possible also.  For 
your convenience, 
there is a donation box 
under the tree.  Put 
your donation in the 
box or in an envelope 
labeled Giving Tree 
and place it in the  
collection basket. 
Your donation and generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Parish Volleyball 
Starts Wednesday November 8, 7:15-9:00pm in the Gym. 
Please contact Sarah 
for more information 
502.303.3313 
 

mailto:jadams@youngstowndiocese.org


 

 

'ÅÎÅÒÁÌ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ ÁÎÄ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ   
!ÃÔÉÖÉÔÉÅÓ υπȾυπ 

%ÖÅÒÙ -ÏÎÄÁÙ Á ×ÉÎÎÅÒ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÄÒÁ×Î ÔÈÅ ×ÉÎÎÅÒ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÂÅ ÐÏÓÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ 
×ÅÅËÓ ÂÕÌÌÅÔÉÎȢ  
 
0ÕÔ Á ÄÏÌÌÁÒ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÅÎÖÅȤ
ÌÏÐÅ ÔÏ  ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅȢ 4ÈÅ             
ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅÓ ÁÒÅ ÆÏÕÎÄ ÉÎ 
ÙÏÕÒ  
3ÔÅ×ÁÒÄÓÈÉÐ  0ÁÃËÅÔÓȢ 
 
 
10/22/2017 #45840 was drawn, but did not play and would have 
won $1021.50 

Sponsor for the Week 
Benjamin F. Edwards & Co. 
Thomas J. Addessi, AAMS 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Christ the Servant Parish Stewardship                           
W/E 10/29/2017 $13,662.00 

First Step for Change $3,027.18  
 
 

Parish Meeting Events for the Week 
Ahead 

Sunday November 5 

New Beginners Alcoholic Anonymous 
meeting in the Seton Hall  7-8pm 

 

Monday November 6 

Parish Men’s Basketball 7-9 p.m. Gym 

 

Tuesday November 7 

Knitting Guild 6:30-8:30pm Gathering 
Rm 

Wednesday November 8 

Bible Study 10 am Gathering Rm         
Parish Volleyball 7:15-9:00pm Gym-
Men’s Club 7-9pm Gathering Rm 

 

Thursday November 9 

Respect Life meeting 6:30 pm in the 
lower level of the rectory. ALL ARE 
WELCOME 
Men’s Club basketball 7pm Gym 
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The Canton Poor Clares of Perpetual Adora-
tion will have their next “Soup and Bread” 
Sale on Thursday, November 16 through 
Saturday, November 18th, 2017. Orders are 
currently accepted by phone at 330.492.1171 
and online at www.poorclares.org. Soup 
choices include: Wedding, Chicken Noodle, 
Tomato, Lentil and Chili. Bread Choices are Raisin Walnut, 
Banana, Parmesan, Strawberry, White and Breadsticks. 
Cheesecake & pumpkin pie is also available! Please pick up 
your orders at the Monastery between 10am and 
5pm.Thursday through Saturday, Sancta Clara Monastery is 
located at 4200 N. Market Ave., Canton, OH 44714 

Thanks to all of you who have participat-
ed in the First Step for Change campaign 
at our parish.  

Donuts & Discussion with Dan Gravo, President of CCHS & 
STA – November 12 

Please join us for a special donut Sunday after the 9:00 am 

Mass on Sunday, November 12. The recently appointed 

President of Central Catholic & St. Thomas Aquinas, Dan 

Gravo, along with several board 

members of the Central Catholic 

& St. Thomas Aquinas Board 

would like to meet our parish-

ioners, discuss their plans for 

growth of our Stark County 

Catholic High Schools, and hear 

our thoughts! Please join us for fellowship and important       

conversation!  



 

 

Social Concerns 
“As servants of Christ, we will strive to be the presence of Christ to our parish and the wider      community, 
providing counsel, assistance, and hope as we live the Gospel of God through our    practice of the Corporal 
Works of Mercy.  We offer our gifts with kindness and respect, enhancing opportunities for fellowship and mutual 
support, led by Christ’s example of hospitality, diversity and inclusiveness.”  Social Concerns Pastoral Secretary: 
John Cihon  jchon@mpwservices.com or Teresa Golden McClelland teresa-efg@sbcglobal.net  

31st  Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                                   November 5, 2017 

 
We had a good week for our food drive. We collected 324 lbs. of food, 182 lbs. of clothing and 57 lbs. of toiletries. Very 
good work everyone! Our grand total is 563 lbs. Catholic Charities will be very happy this week. Thank you all for your sup-
port! 
 
MUCH NEDED ITEMS: The following is a list of much needed items for Hope Outreach and Catholic Charities: tune, jelly, 
cake mixes, canned beans any kind, canned peas, cereal and shampoo. Thank you. 

Discover your inner Artist! 

Join us for: Angels for Advent: 

An Expression of Faith 

 

       

Thursday, November 30th in Seton Hall 

6:30-9:00pm Cost: $35* 

(Covers materials and antipasto snack offerings. Beer & Wine will be available for an extra charge.) 

We welcome special guest, Denyse Carbonell, to guide us in painting Angels for 

Advent and Msgr. Lew Gaetano shares a reflective presentation to enlighten our spirits. 

Feel free to invite a friend. Please register by calling the parish office 
at 330-492-0757 by Monday, November 27th. 

*Payment may be made the day of the event. 

Free babysitting and activities will be available for children. Please notify the parish office when you register the names 
and ages of the children we should expect, so we can plan appropriately 

 


